
 

 

 

 

December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dance Umbrella 2024             

   

The Year 2 and Year 6 children have been invited to take part in this year’s Dance 
Umbrella at the Forum in Bath on Tuesday 19th March 2024 from 6.30pm to 
8.30pm. This is an annual festival in which children from local schools perform a 
choreographed dance to a large and enthusiastic Forum audience. We can take a 
maximum of 35 children in each year group. 

 

Rehearsals for the performance are due to take place before school at 8am on a 
Wednesday for Y2 and a Thursday for Y6. These will be every week starting from 
Wednesday 31st January and Thursday 1st February.  

 

If your child would like a chance to perform in the Dance Umbrella, please could you 
fill in the form here by Friday 11th January. 

 

If you have a child in each year group who would like to take part, please complete a 
separate form for each child. If we have more than 35 children interested, we will 
draw names out of a hat to determine who participates. 

   

Yours sincerely 

 

                                        

  

 Miss Mulready                                            Mr Styles  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUNjlIWUxETkEzTlMwMllMTlAwQks4QzZLVy4u

